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	SUMMARY OF February 2008 ACTIVITIES

	
	
	
	
	

	I. Office Activities - 2
	 
	 
	 
	 

	     
	
	
	
	

	      Carried out regular FCAE office activities, reports, and information from the field and         

        correspondence with state and national educational affiliations.

      Prepared materials for the ICAE/ILCAE Symposium



	II. Meetings/Conventions/Conferences Attended - 12

	
	
	
	
	

	        FCAE Staff Meeting – Springfield

        National Ag Ed In-service – Indianapolis

        Met with Pro-Type on the ILCAE/ICAE Annual Report-Paxton

        Earth Partners Board members meeting – Champaign

        Illinois AgEd Workshop - Springfield
        CTE CRI Meeting – Springfield

        Ag Awareness Conference – Mt. Vernon

        Ag Literacy County Coordinator’s Meeting – Mt. Vernon  
        District III Ag Ed Advisory Committee Meeting – Macomb 

        Ag Transfers Meeting – U of I , Urbana

        ROE Department Head Meeting – Rantoul

        Ron Reische Retirement Event - Springfield

	
	
	
	

	III.  Other Activities --5

	
	
	
	
	

	        Prepared materials for the FCAE Staff meeting.

        Worked on ILCAE/ICAE Annual Report

        Sent messages to agricultural educators via the list-serve.

        Met with Robbie Berg regarding some Earth Partner’s concerns - Urbana
        Met with the Hilton Hotel & Abraham Lincoln Presidential Museum regarding symposium



	IV.  Miles Traveled  -- 1056

	
	
	
	
	

	V. Comments/Observations
	 
	 
	 

	
	
	
	
	

	  This was another busy month with a lot of irons in the fire.  As always, the trip to the National Ag Ed In-service provides FCAE with the opportunity to stay current with issues impacting Agricultural Education and CTE.  Again this year, Mike Massie, ILCAE Chair, attended the conference with our group.  He learned about national issues and developed a better perspective to some of our concerns.  I appreciate the time dedicated by ILCAE & ICAE members to agricultural education here in Illinois.  They are true advocates for agricultural education. I look forward the 2008ILCAE/ICAE Symposium & Articulation Conference to be held in Springfield March 27 & 28.  The combined event at the Abraham Lincoln Presidential Library plans to be rewarding for the participants. We all welcome Harley Hepner, as he takes over for Ron Reische as the Principal Ag Consultant at ISBE.    

	

	

	

	


